
Message from Ms. Keener 
 

Happy Holidays 
Happy Holidays to all of our Lakeshore families! 
May the Winter break provide you with much joy 
and peace and time to spend with your loved ones! 
Relax, Renew and Rejuvenate. Enjoy the break! 
School resumes on Tuesday, January 3rd.  
 
REPORT CARDS – SECOND QUARTER 
It’s hard to believe but the end of the second 
quarter is just around the corner! Your child’s report 
card will be sent home this Friday! 
 
“Knowing others is wisdom, knowing yourself is 
Enlightenment.” 
                                           Lao-Tzu 

 

THIS WEEK! 
Friday, December 16th 
Staff Appreciation Luncheon 
12:30 PM, Lakeshore Community Room 
 

December 19th – January 2nd 
Winter Break and New Year Observance 
No School 
 

December 14, 2011 I M P O R T A N T  D A T E S  

The Paw Print Press is sent home to Lakeshore families 
every Wednesday. If you have something you’d like to 
include in next week’s Paw Print Press, please email it to 
pawprintnews@yahoo.com by Friday evening. 

Thanks for participating in 
Lakeshore’s 2011 Fall Raffle 
 
Thank you to all of the families that participated in 
Lakeshore's 2011 Fall Raffle! Ticket sales generated 
close to $7,000 for the PTA. This helps to fund the 
many enrichment programs (gardening, studio art, 
motor perception, poetry etc) enjoyed by our 
students. 
 
A BIG Congratulations to our Raffle Prize Winners, 
which were drawn by Ms Keener at Disco Bingo 
Night on December 2. 

1st Prize - iPad 2 - The Salamon Family 

2nd Prize - $150 Sports Basement Certificate - 
Marie Santos 

3rd Prize - R & G Lounge Gift Certificate - 
Steven Lee 

Tennessee Salamon - Room 111 - was the 
Highest Seller and winner of the Nintendo 3ds.  

Ms Gelini's (Kinder - Rm 4) class sold the most 
tickets and wins an Ice Cream Sundae Party.  

Mrs Wu's (1st Grade - Rm 5) class had the 
most students participating by selling raffle 
tickets (16 out of 22 families) and wins a Frozen 
Treat Party. 

Thank you again and look forward to the next Raffle 
in Spring 2012! 
 

Please Check the Lost & 
Found 
Please check Lakeshore’s Lost & Found rack and 
boxes for any lost clothing items. The Lost & Found 
is located next to the teacher’s lounge inside 
Lakeshore’s main entrance. Your children can 
check also! Jackets are hanging on the rack, shirts 
and lunch boxes are in the boxes below. Any items 
remaining after December 16th will be bagged up 
and donated to a charity. 


